
Bulletin No.  985 

Friday 17th September 2021 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
Thank you to all parents who were able to attend out Welcome Evening this week, it was lovely 
to see parents in school again.  If you were unable to attend, don’t worry – all the information 
you need has been posted on to your child’s/children’s Class Dojo story. 
 
Next week, we are looking forward to holding our first Open Day for a while, our UVI pupils are 
excited to represent our school as tour guides and we know they will do a great job. If you know 
of families who may be interested in finding out more about Lady Lane Park School & Nursery, 
please do pass on the details.  Of course, our current families are welcome to come and have a 
look around school and see what happens during the day. 
 
On Friday 24th September, we are happy to be hosting a MacMillan Coffee morning to raise 
donations for this important charity.  You are welcome to join us in the hall from 8.15am, where 
you will be able to join us for a drink and food.  
 
Please look out for a request to complete the School Trips consent form coming by email this 
afternoon. It is important that we have consent for taking your child/children off site for school 
trips and sporting fixtures for example. Should we take pupils on a residential or a trip that 
requires payment, we will ask for consent again. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 

Dates for your Diary 
September 

Tuesday 21st  -  School Open Day (9.30-11.00 & 1.30-3.00) 

Friday 24th  - MacMillan Coffee Morning (8.15am) *food donations very welcome on 

Thursday 23rd September. Please remember we are a Nut Free School 



Monday 
 

Vegetarian 
Spaghetti 
Carbonara   

  
Yogurt  

And 
 Fresh Berries 

 
 
 
  

Tuesday 
 

Toad in the hole 
mash, gravy &  

Vegetables 
 

Sultana Sponge 
and 

 custard 
 

*Quorn & Halal 
Option 

 

Wednesday 
 

Chicken & 
Broccoli Bake 

 
peas  
and  

diced potatoes 
 

Rice Pudding and 
Jam 

 
*Quorn & Halal Option 

 
 

Thursday 
 

Cheeseburger* 
 

French Fries & 
Salad 

  
Jam Sponge 

 
*Plant Based & 

Halal Option 
 

Friday 
 

Cheese/ham 
/tomato  
Toasties 

 
Vegetable batons 

 & Coleslaw 
  

Arctic Roll 
 
 
 

Menu: Monday 20th September 
2021 





Mrs Kernick is going to be 
running The London Marathon 

on the 3rd November 2021. 
 

To show our support and 
encouragement, we thought it 

would be a great idea for all our 
pupils to take part in the Mini 
London Marathon, so we have 
signed up for this great event. 

 
Pupils will have the opportunity 

to complete this during PE 
lessons, during the week. 

 
Good Luck to you all! 

 
Thank you Mrs Kernick & Mr 

Walker 

 

Thank you  
to  

Mr Greaves (Theodore’s Daddy)  
for his kind donation of craft 

supplies this week. All our staff 
are very grateful and all your 
donations will be put to very 

good use. 
 

Creativ Company 
www.cc-craft.co.uk  

 

The Friend’s of Lady Lane 
have kindly organised a 

Halloween Disco on 
Thursday 14th October 

 
More information to follow 

http://www.cc-craft.co.uk/
http://www.cc-craft.co.uk/
http://www.cc-craft.co.uk/


A Welcome from 
The Friends of Lady Lane 

  
Dear Friends 
 Welcome to another exciting school year from the Friends of Lady Lane 
Park School! 
Who are we and what do we do? 
 We are group of like-minded parents dedicated to creating the most fun-
packed calendar of extra curricular events for the children at Lady Lane. We all firmly 
believe the children are the school, and we want to help build fun-filled memories that 
last a life time. Be it the forthcoming Halloween Disco or the Christmas Fair, The Friends 
are there to make it happen. 
But why? 
 Lady Lane Park School & Nursery is a simply wonderful school, and they do 
so much, but everyone needs a little help now and again. That’s what friends are for! 
How can I help? 
 You can help us help the school, and by that we mean the children, in so 
many ways:  
 
Please attend and support our events  
Every penny raised at these events is another penny towards the children. 
Please support our drives and collections 
Every like-new but no longer fitting uniform, or sports-wear, collected for our “New to 
You” scheme, every toy and chocolate collected for our Christmas Tombola, makes what 
we do possible. Please contribute what you can, it is very much appreciated. 
 
Please Please Please JOIN US 
 
You can’t have too many friends and we can’t do this without friendly members and 
volunteers. Could you spare a few hours out of the long year to help run the café, sell 
raffle tickets, manage the tombola, be one of Santa’s elves? It takes so little, but it 
means so much. 
Please get in touch, enquire via the School Office, see your form Representative, or see 
the email below.  
We’d love to have you on board, and remember: 
 
Friends means Fun!! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Dave Chapman (Chair, Friends of Lady Lane Park School & Nursery) 
Alex Form 5 & William Form 3 
Email: dphc1971@gmail.com 



 
The School & Nursery Open Day will take place on:  

 
Tuesday 21st September  

 
and visitors can tour the school, with our UVI pupil 

representatives, between:  
 

9.30-11.00 am and 1.30-3.00pm 
 

There are limited places for new pupils throughout school, so if 
you know anyone who is looking for a school or nursery place, 
please let them know. Our ‘refer a friend’ bonus scheme is still 

available. 
 

 As part of our community drive, we are encouraging our loyal 
parents to spread the benefits of Lady Lane.  As a sign of our 

appreciation referring parents can receive  
 

£500 in credit towards their fees. 
 

Please visit the Refer a Friend page on our website for full terms & 
conditions. 

  
https://www.ladylaneparkschool.co.uk/parents/refer-a-friend/ 
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